Our web developers «Rude+Atami» are in the process of developing additional functionality to
MaRIC TV. New features will include attaching .pdf documents to the short texts introducing videos,
mathematics articles included in the playlists and links to digital visualizations and simulations
related to the theme of the tracks.

This .pdf document is inserted as a trial run. We hope all the new features will be available by the
middle of this year.

Simon Goodchild



